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Mercy Primary Care
1100 Richmond Road in Irvine
606-723-7771
mercy.com

Best wishes to you and your family 
for a safe and healthy holiday.

5463MCWADV (12-15) A Catholic healthcare ministry serving Kentucky and Ohio

May your holiday come alive with 
beautiful moments and memories. We 
really appreciate your making this past 

year a truly memorable one for us.

Merry Christmas!
Playtime Daycare

Preschool and Daycare
67 River Drive	 Irvine, Ky.
Phone (606) 726-9258

SEASON’S
GREETINGS

from all of us!
Ravenna Food Mart
314 Main Street, Ravenna, Ky.
Phone (606) 723-6333

We wish you and your family
a Very Merry Season and a

Wonderful New Year!

Happy Holidays From
Citizens Guaranty Bank

We look forward to serving all your 
banking needs in 2016!

Visit Us Online at www.MyCGB.com

Estill County Middle School
Students of the Week

	 Micah Swim
The Estill County Middle 
School Youth Services 
Center Male Student of the 
Week is Micah Swim! Mi-
cah is the son of Dena and 
Russ Swim, and is in the 8th 
grade. Micah is a member 
of the baseball and foot-
ball team at ECMS. Micah 
said he also enjoys going 
bird hunting and fishing, 
as well as participating in 
activities with his Irvine 
First Baptist Youth Group. 
Micah was selected being 
an all around great kid, and 
an exceptional leader in his 
school and community!

Mia Hale
The Estill County Middle 
School Youth Services 
Center Female Student of 
the Week is Mia Hale! Mia 
is the daughter of Kim and 
Shaun Hale, and is in the 
6th grade. Mia’s hobbies 
are playing basketball and 
working with photography. 
Mia was selected for being 
very kind to every student 
and setting a great example 
for her peers to followout-
standing work ethic.

Courtesy of
Kordel Day, ECMS 

YSC Assistant

Rice Station Christian Church put on its annual Christmas Nativity last weekend.

The cast and producers of this year’s “Best Little 
Christmas Pageant Ever” gathered on stage after 
Sunday’s performance by River City Players. Anoth-
er performance was held on Friday.  Proceeds from 
the play performances will go to the Save the Mack 
fund. River City Players is planning three plays for 
2016. This year’s play was directed by Cassie Bot-
torff.


